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November 18, 2008

Ann Steffanic
Board Administrator
Pennsylvania State Board of Nursing
PO Box 2649
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649

Dear Ms. Steffanic:

I am writing in support of 16A-5124 CRNP General Revisions. I have read the proposed
changes and believe that they are logical and reasonable in support of improving access
to care, efficiency of care, and will reduce redundancy within the law itself.

Very truly yours,

Cathy H. Laney, MEd, MS, CRNP
Certified Pediatric Nurse Practitioner


